
December 16, 2015 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re:  Invitation for Bids – LAVTA Rutan Maintenance Area Resurfacing Project #2015-14  

This letter documents that the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority intends to award its Project 
#2015-14, LAVTA Rutan Maintenance Area Resurfacing Project to the firm of DECS Incorporated dba 
RyanCo Protective Coatings, Cerritos, CA. This bid of $184,124.00 was determined to be the lowest in 
price, and to be both responsive and responsible to the factors set forth in the IFB.  The award date is 
set for January 4, 2016.   

We thank all bidders for the time and efforts involved in the bid preparation, and appreciate their 
interest in the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority.   

Sincerely, 

/s/ Beverly Adamo

Beverly Adamo 
Director of Administrative Services 


